



Borough Charter granted in 1166

Chief Executive: P. J. Simpkins

Callum Finn (via email)

Please ask

George Hunt

Direct line:

01234 718240

E-mail:

george.hunt@bedford.gov.uk

Fax no:

Your ref:

Our ref:

GH/gw/ltrsAugust2016

Date: 10 August 2016

Dear Mr Finn

Domiciliary Care

Request pursuant to Freedom of Information Act 2000 - Request No. 9373

I refer to your recent enquiry for information held by the Council.

Under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act, the authority must state whether or not the information exists and I confirm that we do hold the information you requested.

Please find the information you requested below:

As of June 2016 the average cost for domiciliary care per hour was £15.60.

The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the copyright holder. For further information regarding Re-use of Public Sector information please see link below

If after viewing the information you are for whatever reason unhappy with our response to your application you are entitled to pursue any dissatisfaction through the Council's Internal Review Procedure. Pursuant to Section 17 (7) of the Act the procedure provided by the Council for dealing with complaints about the determination of this request for information is the Council's FOI Complaints Procedure, a copy of which can be obtained on request or is set out at:

http://www.bedford.gov.uk/council and democracy/data protection, foi eir.aspx

Yours sincerely

George Hunt

Head of Commissioning

Jeorge Hunt